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St. Mary’s Church
Chiddingfold




St. Mary’s Renovation Programme: a consultation
How much better our church is looking now that two out of the three renovation projects have been completed! The recovering of the roof, porch and lych gate have drawn positive comments from far and wide and the new lighting system has transformed the atmosphere and highlighted significant features both inside and out.

Two out of the three major projects have been completed; should we press ahead to complete all three by redecorating the interior?  

With funds left over from the roof appeal and a generous grant from The Michael Fellingham Trust Fund we have sufficient to redecorate the priority areas; the chapel and the porch. This work will be carried out during the first half of 2018.  Should we attempt to raise funds to complete the rest at the same time? 

Have your say!

There are two options  –
1.
Redecorate the church during the first half of 2018 after a fundraising campaign to reach a 
target of circa £55K (three quotations have been received) before the end of 2017.

2.
Delay the redecoration of the church until 2021. As it is generally known that Sarah will be moving on next summer, realistically this will be the next available date.   
As the St. Mary‘s Churchwardens we want to hear what you think.  Please contact Beverley or Irving directly with your views and any other suggestions: beverleydraper24@googlemail.com / 01428 684686 or irvingandwendy@gmail.com / 01428 683429 by 10th August. 
Thank you.
